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June 24, 2021 
 
 

Licha Lopez 
State Agency Relations 
Pacific Gas &Electric Company 
1415 L Street, Suite 280 
Sacramento, California 95814 
 
2021 Integrated Energy Policy Report (IEPR): Request for Extension of Time to File 
Certain Electricity Demand Forecasts 
 
Dear Licha Lopez: 
 
This letter is in response to your June 3, 2021, request to extend the filing deadline for 
Pacific Gas & Electric (PG&E) to submit Electricity Demand Forecast forms required by 
the California Energy Commission (CEC) in support of the 2021 Integrated Energy 
Policy Report (2021 IEPR). The CEC adopted detailed instructions describing the scope 
and timing of required data submissions at a business meeting on May 12, 2021.   
 
PG&E seeks an extension from June 30, 2021 to July 30, 2021 to submit all 
components of Electricity Demand Forecast forms 1, 2, 3, and 4. The extension would 
accommodate PG&E’s intention to revise its forecast in response to a recent proposed 
decision published by the CPUC. 
 
Noting that form 8 builds on information provided in form 1, PG&E seeks an extension 
from June 30, 2021 to August 31, 2021, to submit Electricity Demand forms 8.1a and 
8.1b. 
 
I appreciate that PG&E wants to submit data of the highest quality and find that good 
cause exists for the extensions.  
 
In accordance with Title 20, California Code of Regulations, section 1342(c), I grant the 
request for extending the deadlines to submit Electricity Demand Forecast forms 1.1a 
through 4 and the Electricity Demand forms 8.1a, and 8.1b. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Drew Bohan 
Executive Director 


